
CITY OF PHOENIX 
AVIATION DEPARTMENT 
 
Airport Concessions 
Revenue Contract Solicitation (RCS)   
 
The City of Phoenix Aviation Department is seeking responses from qualified 
Respondents to operate airport concessions through a Revenue Contract Solicitation 
(RCS).   
 
AVN RCS 19-036 will be issued on or about Tuesday, November 12, 2019 and will be 
available, along with other related documents, by visiting: 
https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/Solicitations/Details/528.   
All dates are subject to change.   
 
This RCS will offer multiple contracting opportunities as listed below: 
 
Opportunity #1 Retail Package (3 locations) 
Opportunity #2 Automated Retail Package (large footprint) 
Opportunity #3 Automated Retail Package (small footprint) 
Opportunity #4 Sleep Suite 
Opportunity #5 Food and Beverage Package (2 locations) 
Opportunity #6 Rental Car Center Food and Beverage/Retail (1 location) 
 
The Procurement Officer for this RCS is Reyna Xochicale and can be reached at 
Reyna.Xochicale@phoenix.gov.  
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